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DAMM Cellular Systems A/S RoHS Statement 
Product families SB/BS42x and BS41x 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
RoHS (Reduction of Hazardous Substances) is a European Union regulation restricting the use of 
hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment (EEE) and has been in force since 2006. 
 
The goal of RoHS is to reduce the environmental effect and health impact of electronics. The legislation's 
primary purpose is to make electronics manufacturing safer at every stage of an electronic device's life 
cycle. 
 
DAMM Cellular Systems A/S (DCS) have not been informed by any of their suppliers that the supplied parts 
do not comply to the RoHS regulations. DCS manufacturing also complies with the RoHS requirements. 
Therefore, all DCS products do comply with the RoHS regulations. 
 
We trust that the above will satisfy your enquiry into DCS compliance with RoHS regulations. 
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Morten Elkjær Christensen 
COO 
 


